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Tree pruning to begin on March 17 
 
(Kahnawake – 14, Enniskó:wa/March, 2025) – The Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to inform the community that, in 
consultation with Hydro-Québec, tree pruning in the community will 
begin on March 17th. This is part of an important initiative to prevent 
vegetation from making contact with power lines and causing potential 
power outages. 
 
The pruning project will start at the eastern boundary (near the New 
Development) and continue to the western boundary (Châteauguay). 
The work is expected to take 4 to 6 weeks to complete. 
 
In addition to tree pruning, crews from Hydro-Québec and its 
contractor, Asplundh, will also be conducting vegetation maintenance 
and removal operations in the areas of Old Chateauguay Road, R-132, 
the New Development (Lot 106), and some areas within the Village. 
This work is required to ensure that overgrowth and trees do not make 
contact with Hydro-Québec’s electrical infrastructure. 
 
The pruning and vegetation control will be carried out by AD Tree 
Service, owned and operated by Kahnawa’kehró:non, working 
alongside contactors from Asplundh, who have been trained by Hydro-
Québec. 
 
Click here for more detailed information from Hydro-Québec. 
 
Community members are asked to remain mindful of the safety of 
workers in the area and follow any signage or instructions provided. 
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated to ensure the pruning and 
vegetation control process runs smoothly, helping to keep our 
community safe and connected. 
 
For more information, please contact Arnold Boyer, Portfolio lead on 
Infrastructure, Transport & Operations at 450-632-7500 or via email at 
questions@mck.ca. 
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